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Last month the Guernsey Police’s Diversity Liaison Officer, Kieran Walsh, was invited to the 
National Police LGBTQ+ Network event in Cardiff. This conference welcomed the attendance 
of Police staff from across the UK and offered workshops on ‘Minorities Within A Minority’, 
‘Creating the Environment’, and ‘Challenging Perceptions’.  
 
DC Walsh said: “It was a fantastic experience to visit the event in Cardiff and hear the latest 
advice and information first hand from officers across the UK. This allows me to ensure 
Bailiwick Law Enforcement is at the forefront of best practice. I have come back with plenty 
of ideas on how to further enhance our polices on how to show the utmost respect for this 
section of our island communities.” 
 
This event tied in with the Cardiff ‘Pride’ celebrations and DC Walsh walked the Police parade 
alongside hundreds of other Police colleagues in the UK. 
 

 
 


